## KIBABII UNIVERSITY

Office of the Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)

## **INTERNAL MEMO**

From: DVC (ASA)

Date: 19th March, 2020

TO: ALL DEANS & CoDs

Ref: KIBU/ASA/CORR.005/VOL.2-2020

## RE: CONTINUATION OF TEACHING AMID FACE TO FACE SUSPENSION

This is to extend our advice from a Circular from Head of Public Service which had been written following a Presidential directive.

This is to request you to advise your members of academic staff to continue interacting with your students at whatever level wherever they are.

You are therefore requested to make use of the various internet platforms such as Skype, E-mail, you-tube, google and any other electronic medium.

Further advise from the University Management Board is that the Deans/CoDs with members of academic staff who were trained on how to use Moodle platform to continue using it to interact with students. Seek assistance from ODeL Directorate via Email Address: <a href="mailto:odel@kibu.ac.ke">odel@kibu.ac.ke</a> or Phone Numbers 0726120259, 0704093668.

In particular staff who teach Msc. Information Technology, MBA and B.Ed Arts.

Thank you.

Prof. Solomon I. Shibairo

**DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR (A&SA)** 

&

PROFESSOR OF HORTICULTURE

Copy to: - Vice Chancellor

Registrar (AA)

